
On behalf of the Vine City Community, I would like 
to thank you for the food products that we received

on Wednesday in addition to the Meal Kits. Because it
is summer and school is out, many of the parents are

struggling to offer lunch and dinner meals. Due to your
generous donations, VCCA was able to distribute 

to over 100 families on yesterday.
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In the first six months of 2023, we have rescued and
delivered                   pounds of food – that’s enough
food for approximately 2 million meals! Our commitment
to expanding the Food Rescue Network has resulted in a
                     in pounds of food saved compared to last
year. Delivering on our mission to create a more
environmentally responsible metro area, we have
combatted                    of CO2e through food rescue,
ensuring that good food reaches our neighbors in need.
Thank you for supporting our work, I can't be more
excited for what's ahead!

2.4 million

29% increase

2,048 tons


